
From: Deborah Manning-Kropp 

Sent: Saturday, February 18, 2023 4:25 PM 

To: Manning, Jonathan - FS, SD <Jonathan.Manning2@usda.gov> 

Subject: [External Email]Lodging 

[External Email) 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments. 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Jonathan, 

My name is Deb Manning-Kropp and I own the Eagles Landing lodge just sout h east of the proposed 

drilling site. If the drill ing is to begin in May 2023, I believe you wil l need adequate lodging. 

I, like most of t he town of Custer is opposed to t he drilling so close to our t iny community and worry 

about t he possible environmental damage. If we do really have no power to stop the project, 

I' m proposing that the 12 bedroom lodge may be a good foundat ion for your crew and some 

equipment on the 4 acres. If t here is interest in purchasing our lodge, please call me at--· Thank you, 

Deb Manning-Kropp 




